
 

CORESELECT NETWORK DISCONTINUATION NOTICE 

Dear Provider, 

Effective January 1, 2024, Kaiser Foundation Health Plan of Washington will discontinue the HMO commerical 
network CORESELECT. 

Reason for the discontinuation: Streamlining the number of networks will better support our members and provider 
groups. 

Kaiser Foundation Health Plan of Washington acknowledges our obligation to promptly inform contracted 
participating providers of the discontinuation in order to meet the OIC regulatory requirements as set forth in WAC 
284-170-421(6)(a) & WAC 284-170-480(7). 

This 60-Day notification constitutes an amendment to the Provider Network Participation Exhibit / Network 
Participation Compensation Addendum within your Kaiser Foundation Health Plan of Washington [type of contract] 
Agreement, (the “Agreement”). 

If you have questions about the notification or how the network change will affect your Agreement, please email or 
call your contract manager [CMName] at [CMEmail] or [CMPhone]. 

We appreciate the partnership and services you provide to our members. 

Sincerely, 

 
Alacia Broussard 

Vice President, Contracting, Network Operations and Strategy (CNO&S) 
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